
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on January 7, 2014 from Mrs. Nancy 
Garbrecht requesting the following records: 
 

 
 

• A copy of the certified payrolls submitted by the Alaniz 
Landscaping Inc. contractor from January 1, 2011 to date.  If 
the Certified Payroll has not been submitted by the contractor 
please provide a statement to that effect in your response. 
 
 

The request was approved on December 10, 2013, and the district 
responded with a requested statement: 
‘There is no certified payroll required.  This is our mowing and 
trimming contractor for the base bid A region.  This is a non-
prevailing wage work.’ 
 
 
The response was e-mailed to Mrs. Garbrecht on January 10, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


